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   From: PDG Forrest Nutter

                               District 27E2 Lions

I want to take this opportunity to encourage all of you to attend the 2017 District Convention at the beautiful Lismore Hotel-Double Tree Inn in downtown Eau Claire, Wisconsin. We have a great selection of sessions on Saturday that will be both entertaining and educational, but more than anything you will have the opportunity to see, meet and interact with fellow Lions from all over our beautiful District 27E2. There will be state, District and International speakers that will let you see what Lions do at all levels through out our state, nation and world. I know that many of you have never attended a District Convention, and this is your opportunity to see what you have been missing!

We will once again have a quarter beef to raffle off and many other prizes both Friday and through the day on Saturday. Please consider bringing a raffle prize to the convention or a donation of $25.00 to the District so that we may purchase a prize for the bucket raffles on Saturday. We always have great prizes and the money helps support District operations and state and District programs including the hearing and sight programs Lions are known for. You may send a check to Lion Reid Meyer at W6520 690th Ave., Beldenville, Wisconsin 54003. Also take advantage of the advertising opportunity in the District Convention Program. It is a great and economical way to get your club advertised to all those in attendance.
Please join us in Eau Claire on March 17-18, 2017.

                                                PDG Lion Forrest Nutter
